SOUTH WESTERN LIMOUSIN CATTLE BREEDERS CLUB



Chairman: Patrick Greed Tel: 07850 952983,

Secretary: Diane Richards Tel: 01278 722275 / 07886 081701 Email southwestlimousin@gmail.com,

Treasurer: Caroline Nott Tel: 01769 520315,

January 2021 Newsletter

Well, we're certainly having a taste of those seasonally cold Februarys we used to have!! But at least it's drier for a bit!

Hope you are all keeping well and dealing with this lockdown and let's hope the vaccination plans continue to go as well.

With no meetings as such, at the moment the South West Sales are booked as follows: Friday 23rd April – South West Spring Sale at Exeter Wednesday 26th May – South West May Sale at Holsworthy

If we are able to hold a Show at Exeter on Friday 23rd April we will, and on the proviso, Geoff Hollow has kindly agreed to be our Judge. If a Show isn't possible at Exeter, we will endeavour to try to hold one at Holsworthy. We will keep you posted!

We hope to be able to hold the South West Herd Competition this year, Dyfan James, from the Cowin Herd, Carmarthan, has again kindly agreed to Judge for us.

With the Society postponing the 50th celebrations this year, we at the moment have no plans for a Farm Visit, but if circumstances change, we will no doubt be organising!

If anyone has any ideas for Farm Visits etc, please let us know, we welcome and look forward to your thoughts and ideas, please email southwestlimousin@gmail.com

Our Society Chairman, and South West Representative Harry Parker together with the Society are working hard moving forward.

Finally, subscriptions fell due in January for those who aren't on direct debit, please can you email Caroline caroline428@btinternet.com

Any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us, and we look forward to a brighter year.

